
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The March gathering of Nativity Women will be at 11:00 am in the 
fellowship hall on March 8, 2018. Bring a bag lunch and join the 
fellowship of your sisters in Christ. Barbara Hamilton will be our 
leader this month in our study of women of the Bible. All women 
and friends are invited. 
 
Ladies Lunch Bunch for March will be March 22 at 1:00pm. Nancy 
Rehan will be our hostess and more information will be in future 
editions of the E-News. 
 
Nativity's Card Ministry will gather to make beautiful cards for our 
Nativity members at 12:30 pm in the fellowship hall on March 8, 
2018. All members and friends of Nativity are invited to come and 
join in the fun of making cards. Talent is not needed, just the ability 
to cut, fold, and paste. 
 
February's item for the Personal Health Kits is soap. We are 
collecting bath-size (3.5 - 4 ounces each) of any brand of soap. 
Please leave the soap in the original wrapping and place in the 
wicker basket under the women's bulletin board. For more 
information refer to the block in the enews! 
 
 


